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Term 2 Week 6–29th May 2017 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week commenced of course with the feast of the Ascension of the Lord which is recounted in our reading from the Acts 
of the Apostles. Our gospel reading was then from Matthew 28:16-20. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week we celebrate the feast of Pentecost. We are inspired by the courage and conviction of the apostles and 
subsequent disciples to live out and proclaim the Good News. We see here in the actions of our early church founders a 
zeal to make known to others what they have learned from Jesus. 

 

Clearly for them, their experience of Jesus changed them and the course of their lives. In a world where the Good News is 
as much in need of being heard as ever, it is each of us who have the opportunity to make the loving message of Jesus 
echo through our own lives and actions. Please join with us. 

 

God bless, 

 

 

Stephen Dowd 

Principal 

 

National Simultaneous Storytime is held annually by the 
Australian Library and Information Association. Every year a 
picture book, written and illustrated by an Australian author 
and illustrator is read simultaneously in libraries, schools, 
pre-schools, childcare centres, family homes, bookshops and 
many other places around the country. 

By Facilitating National Simultaneous Storytime we aim to: 

 Promote the value of reading and literacy; 

 Promote the value and fun of books; 

 Promote an Australian writer and publisher; 

 Promote storytime activities in public libraries and communities around the country; 

 Provide opportunities to involve parents, grandparent, the media and others to participate in and enjoy the occasion 

NSS receives positive media coverage, generates a great deal of community interest and is held annually part of  
Library and Information Week. 

At Mary Immaculate, Mrs. Smith read ‘The Cow Tripped Over the Moon’ on Wednesday 24th May over the PA system 

The students loved listening and watching the story as it was read. 

“The eleven disciples set out for Galilee to the mountain where 
Jesus had arranged to meet them. When they saw him they fell 
down before him, though some hesitated. Jesus came up and 
spoke to them. He said, ‘All authority in heaven and on earth has 
been given to me. Go, therefore, make disciples of all the 
nations; baptize them in the name of the Father and of the Son 
and of the Holy Spirit, and teach them to observe all the 
commandments I gave to you. And know that I am with you 
always; yes, to the end of time.’” 

http://www.alia.org.au/liw


TAPERED THE BARBERSHOP 

 

Shop 15, 216 Farnham Road,  

Quakers Hill 

Ph: 02 9837 1399 

 
 
 

Your Friendly neighbourhood Barbers are here. 
No need for bookings, walk in only.  

TRADING HOURS 

Monday       9am-5.30pm 

Tuesday      9am-5:30pm 

Wednesday 9am-5.30pm 

Thursday    9am-8.pm 

Friday        9am-5.30pm 

Saturday    9am– 4pm 

Sunday       10am-3pm 

 Happy Birthday to the following students 

who celebrated their birthdays between   

16th May to 29th May 

Samuel Osorio, Amelia McHugh, Helena Niduaza, 

Advaith Apparasu, Edmond Zhou, Marcus Diab, 

Sophia Ocampo, Rombe Sule, Isabella Smith,  

Isobel Grech, Ethan Smith, Joshua Cooper,  

Thierry Varlet, Dominic Hernandez,  

Oshini Abeywardena, Zoe Portelli,  

Flip Out Trampoline Arenas | Australia | 

E:  blacktown@flipout.net.au | W: www.flipout.net.au 

Uniform Shop School Holiday Trading 
 

All winter uniforms are now available for purchase.  
 

Normal trading hours:   

Tuesday & Friday  8.30am - 10.00am 
 

We also do over the phone orders and online orders.  
For any enquiries please contact:  

Elle  Phone: 0421 216 414   
Email : elle@ozfashions.com.au  

This week at COSHC all the students were able to enjoy some fantastic weather 
throughout the whole week which resulted in the students being able to 
participate in play outside.  
A big hit throughout the week was the construction of mini binoculars and going 
bird watching.  
Vacation Care spaces are filling fast please return your form by Friday 2nd June.  
Please contact Megan on 0417203333 or coshmaryimmaculate@parra.edu.au  

_____________________________________________________

Tuesday 30th May  

ICAS Science paper     
  

Thursday 1st June 

Year 5 Bathurst Excursion 

Year 3 Science Day 
 

Friday 2nd June 

Assembly Year 4 co-ordinating 
 

Saturday 3rd June 9:00am-11:30 
Sacramental Program 
 

Sunday 4th June 9:00am-11:30am 

Sacramental Program 
 

Thursday 8th June 

Soccer Gala Day Stage 3 Boys 
 

Friday 9th June 

Parish Youth Programme 
 

Thursday 15th June 

Whole School Athletics Fun Day Carnival 

Cornucopia Reserve Glenwood 

Book Club News 
Thank you to everyone who ordered from Issue 3.  

Issue 4 of Scholastic Book Club will be sent home today.  
Orders need to be placed by Monday 13th June.  

We accept credit card online payments using   
LOOP: www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP.   

We do not accept cash payments. Please disregard 
option 2 on Book Club order form.  

 

Happy reading! 

Sue Henson (Book Club Co-ordinator)  

School Uniform 
We have a lovely school uniform which the students can 
wear with pride. Please ensure your child continues to wear 
their correct uniform at all times.  
 
Please also mark all items of clothing with your child’s name 
so that it can be returned if lost. 

mailto:blacktown@flipout.net.au
http://www.flipout.net.a/#u
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mailto:coshmaryimmaculate@parra.edu.au
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